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NOTICE OF PUBLIC SCOPING 
The U.S. Department of Energy (DOE) and the State 
of Hawai‘i have established a long-term partnership to 
transform the way in which renewable energy and en-
ergy efficiency resources are planned and used in the 
state.  In 2010, DOE announced its intent to prepare a 

programmatic environmental impact statement (PEIS) with the State as a joint 
lead for wind energy development under the Hawai’i Interisland Renewable En-
ergy Program (HIREP).  In response to public comments, as well as regulatory 
and policy developments, DOE has broadened the scope of the PEIS to now in-
clude energy efficiency, distributed renewables, utility-scale renewables, alterna-
tive transportation fuels and modes, and electrical transmission and distribution.  

DOE invites public comments on the revised scope of the PEIS, now called the 
Hawai’i Clean Energy PEIS.  The State of Hawai‘i and the U.S. Department of 
the Interior’s Bureau of Ocean Energy Management (BOEM) are cooperating 
agencies in preparing this PEIS.  DOE will hold eight public scoping meetings on 
six islands from September 11–20, 2012.  The public is invited to attend and par-
ticipate in these meetings.  Meeting details, information about the PEIS, the 
Amended Notice of Intent, and instructions for commenting on the PEIS can be 
found on the following website: 

http://www.hawaiicleanenergypeis.com 
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